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Aguia Resources Limited (ASX: AGR) – Suspension from 
Official Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Aguia Resources Limited (‘AGR’) will be suspended from quotation immediately under Listing 
Rule 17.2, at the request of AGR, pending the release of an announcement regarding the completion of the 
proposed capital raising. 

Issued by 

Charlotte Hope 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 



  
 

 
Aguia Resources Limited ABN 94 128 256 888 
Level 5, 126 Phillip Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 

Telephone 02 9299 9690 Facsimile 02 9299 9629 
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7 December 2018  
 
 
Mr Elvis Onyura 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
ASX Compliance Pty Limited 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
By Email: elvis.onyura@asx.com.au 

            

 
 

AGUIA RESOURCES LIMITED – REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
(ASX: AGR or Company) 

 
In accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, the Company requests a voluntary suspension on its securities 
(AGR) effective immediately, pending the release of an announcement in relation to completion of the 
proposed capital raising. 
 
The voluntary suspension is requested until the release of an announcement regarding the completion 
and finalisation of paperwork for the capital raising which is expected to be made by market open on 
Monday 10th December 2018. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Andrew Bursill 
Company Secretary 
Aguia Resources Limited 
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